
From: JacquelineVander Veen 
</O=SKAGIT/OU=ADMIN/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JVANDERVEEN> 
Date: 4/12/2001 4:05:17 PM 
To: DaveBrookings 
Subject: FW: Web page and your concerns 
 
Dave, I asked EI to respond to Larry earlier this week and indeed, Polly and Val have been out of 
their office. I don't really want to be at Larry's beckon call. Do I need to change my attitude? 
 
JVV  
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: staff@envintl.com [mailto:staff@envintl.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2001 4:52 PM 
To: Larry Kunzler; LarryKunzler@work 
Subject: Re: Web page and your concerns 
 
 
Larry, 
 
I got your messages today. We apologize for not getting back to you sooner, but I do have an 
excuse, a doctor's. I have been out for surgery and recovery. In addition, Polly has been out of 
the office on travel. As a result, we could not get back to you as quickly as we normally do.  
Thanks for your offer of smoked salmon. It sounds great!  With respect to the web page, the 
County is adding some touches to the draft that we sent that includes your material. They are 
adding pictures and material for other sections. They should be finishing this reasonably soon.  
With respect to the facilitations, I am pleased with the group's progress and pleased to have your 
involvement.  As for how the group will function after the next two meetings, that is still under 
consideration.  As you know, the next part of the process involves work by the COE to conduct 
studies and prepare a draft EIS. It is not clear what the Working Group's involvement will be in 
this process. It is a good question and one that we know others may be curious about.  Hope all 
is well with you. I am very much on the mend, but I have been a bit out of commission.  

Sincerely, Valerie Lee 


